
  

 

 
 
February 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Trip to Kenilworth Castle 24 May 2018 - Trip number 1363 
 
During the first half of the Summer Term the children will be looking at ‘Castles’ for their 
history topic.  To help them have a better understanding of this, I have arranged for the 
Junior 2 classes to have a day trip to Kenilworth Castle, on Thursday 24 May from 9.30am – 
3pm, so they can compare lives in the past with their lives now and learn how castles 
worked. There will be a guided activity that will not only explain how people lived in the past 
but how they looked after themselves when they were ill.  
 
The cost of this trip will be £6.00, which will include transport there and back, entrance to the 
Castle, a guided tour and a souvenir from the shop at the end.   
 
The children will need to bring with them a snack and a drink in a suitable bag that they can 
carry around with them all day. Please indicate on the form below their sandwich preference 
so the kitchen staff can arrange packed lunches. 
 
Please can you fill in the slip below and send it back in by Wednesday 14 February. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Cat Hardwick 
 
 

 
Junior 2 Visit to Kenilworth Castle, Thursday 24 May – Trip No 1363 
 
Child’s name: ______________________________________ Form: __________________ 
 
I would like my child to participate in the visit to Kenilworth Castle and give permission for 
the amount of £6.00 to be added to my next school invoice to cover the cost of this trip. 
 
My child normally has a school lunch and would like the following sandwich choice: 
(please circle one choice only) 

Tuna Cheese Ham 

 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________ Date: __________________ 
 


